
Submitted on Monday, 16 November, 2015  
 
Nick and Geri Bright 
 
Address: 
 
Green Pastures 
McFarlands Down 
St. Mary's 
Isles of Scilly 
TR21 0NS 
 
Representation: 
 
As an addition to our letter of the 3rd Nov regarding the subject application, we would like to make 
the following points: 
 
Our Comments disputing the contention by the applicant of continued legal use of Pendrathen 
quarry. 
 
For the period 2005 -2012, the invoices presented by the applicant appear to cover work outside the 
quarry and do not prove the continual use of the quarry per the current application. Nothing 
disputes the McFarlands Downs residents' Statement made previously. 
 
The CTO's statement of 20/09/12 in a Council meeting  to the General Policy & Resources 
Committee appears to indicate that the recycled material for building projects has been sourced 
from Moorwell recycling initiatives - no mention of Pendrathen. 
 
Comments concerning the lawful use of the quarry. 
 
There is documentary evidence backing up visual evidence that the quarry has been used for the 
storage of tarmac arisings dumped from 2012 in uncontained heaps in breach of the EA licence. 
 
Also that there is uncontained dumping of asbestos contaminated waste from the Moorwell dump, 
again in breach of licence. 
 
Both illegal activities to our knowledge and also in breach of the Quarry operator's agreement with 
the Duchy per our correspondence with the latter as of May 2013.  
 
Both not mentioned in the extension for continued legal use sought in this application.  
 
Nick and Geri Bright 


